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Bristol Community Events Committee
December 13, 2017
Meeting Minutes

Present: Hilda Bruno, Lucille Keegan, Sharyn Orvis, Linda Lyden, Marjie, Gorman, Les Dion

November Minutes: Tabled until Les does them.

Holiday Decorating Contest: We need to get the entry forms up on FB. We should let people know that
they can call in their entries or e-mail them to the TTCC. We have one residential and 3 business entries
so far. Les will get the gift certificates for this.

Mud Season Mixer: We are all set with Club Soda. We discussed potential purchases before the end of
the year. We could get 2 8’ and 2 6’ banners for the dance and pay the band deposit if we have funds
left. We will put the following on the banners:

Mud Season Mixer Dance
o
March ZS -7:30-10:30 pm
Old Town Hall — Cash Bar — Live Music

Les will make up the tickets and have them available. It was agreed that we would charge $20 per
person and $35/couple. To get the reduced rate you need to purchase tickets by March 24™. Lucille will
get a press release in the Landing and Voice.

Tree Lighting: The costumes did not arrive in time. There were lots of rave reviews about the night.
Hilda wonders how we could make the decorating a community event. The town crew did a great job of
getting the tree and the Fire Department did a great job helping with the lighting and decorating. We
could ask families/businesses to donate decorations for the tree. Sharon said the red lights are hard to
see. We could try to start getting big bulb lights/LED and they would show up better. It might be good
to have the stage down there. It was great having the Girl Scouts singing. We need to be sure we have
the sound system all set. The chestnuts and popcorn were a hit. We can skip the cider next year.

Chili Fest: Les reports that Newfound Football will be doing the chili fest this year if we are interested in
having any activities that day. She will get the date from Bryan Richardson.

Winter Carnival: Lucille suggests we start thinking of winter carnival activities for our bicentennial
celebration in 2019.

Marjie Gorman moved to adjourn at 11:23 am. Linda Lyden seconded. All approved.



